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December 4, 2019 

Watermain Replacement on 
Beth Nealson Drive from Pat Moore Drive to 

Wicksteed Avenue 
Contract: 19ECS-TI-02LR 

Start Date: September 16, 2019 
Winter Break: December 20, 2019 to January 6, 2020 

Expected End Date: July 30, 2020 
*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided

In September, the City started replacing the watermain and the City-owned portion of substandard 
water services on Beth Nealson Drive from Pat Moore Drive to Wicksteed Avenue.  

Due to a delay in receiving all underground utility locates, the construction did not progress as 
planned. As a result, watermain and water service replacement work will continue in January, after 
the winter break. The contractor will temporarily restore the site once the underground work is 
complete at the end of February. Road reconstruction will start in April 2020, as warmer weather is 
required. A Construction Update will be distributed before work starts in April.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote: 19ECS-TI-02LR 

 

Project Manager 
 

Marfique Ahmed, 416-392-4812, Marfique.ahmed@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889

(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward15.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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